

JOSH & AUDRA

CADD

RAELEIGH. GABE

Serving in Kenya with DOOR International



a trip to Nigeria

summer travel

a trip to the US

Josh traveled with Kamau (a Deaf Kenyan consultant) to check the Nigerian Sign Language (NSL) Bible translation. Nigeria has an estimated 1.8 million Deaf people. The Deaf church in Nigeria is

quite strong. However, they struggle when they have to use a Bible that is not in their own language. When they read Scripture in church they have to translate on the fly.





The translations are either extremely hard to understand, or worse yet, inaccurate. Praise God for the NSL translation. It is a huge blessing to the Deaf church.

The team is currently working on translating the book of Matthew. Kamau and Josh were able to approve several passages which are now ready to be made available to the Deaf community. Pray that as the churches use these scriptures God will work in them and transform lives.

As we write this letter we have a week before we leave for a visit to the US. We are excited to spend time with Raeleigh and visit with family and friends. This trip will have some bittersweet moments as Gabe has finished high school and we will be getting him settled to stay in the US. This will be a big transition for all of us.

During the months of July through September, we would welcome the chance to reconnect with you. We do not have plans to travel outside of Oregon yet, but there may be opportunities for us to venture into other states. As many of you know, we need more partners who can support our work financially and through prayer. We hope during this time we are able to invite lots of new people and new churches to join our work. Please reach out to us so we can plan a meal together or join your Bible Study or prayer group.



class of 2023

Gabe graduated in June! We are so grateful for all of the prayers for him as we embarked on our journey of living and traveling around the world,

around the world, homeschooling as we went. We are excited to see how God will work in his life. Please continue to pray for him as he begins his next phase of life. He is planning to take a gap year and work on getting a pilot's license. After that he plans to attend university.

joshc@doorinternational.org audrac@doorinternational.org



time with friends

Good friends of ours were able to come to Kenya and visit us this spring. What a joy to spend time with them.

raise & prayer

- Thank God for the translated passages in Nigerian Sign Language which are now ready to be made available to the Deaf community. Pray that God will work and transform lives as the churches use these Scriptures.
- Please pray for good health as we travel and visit with family and friends.
- Please continue to pray for us as we raise our support.
- Please continue to pray for Gabe as he begins his next phase of life and as he makes this transition to living in the US.

Donations for the Cadds can be sent through the DOOR website at

www.doorinternational.org/josh-audra-cadd



translation projects

Work with the Slibar* and Kenyan teams is also continuing. It is great to see more Bible passages completed. Both of these teams should be publishing additional passages of scripture by the end of June. Pray that as the Deaf community receives God's word in their sign languages that it will bless the church and that they will continue to grow more mature in Christ. The Deaf pastors in both of these communities are regularly asking us to give them more scripture in sign language so they can better teach the church.

update (raising funds

The Lord has provided and we are very grateful! We have had several people increase their support, start supporting us again, and we have gained a couple of new supporters. Thank you so much for your prayers. We currently need to raise an additional \$720 a month. We will be in the United States from July though September. During this time we anticipate the opportunity to invite lots of new people and new churches to join our team. Pray that God will provide for this need.

Please reach out to us if you are able to create opportunities for us to share the importance of Bible translation into sign languages by arranging a meeting at your Bible study or prayer group.

> "As of 2023, Deaf people represent one of the largest people groups worldwide that is unreached and unengaged with the Gospel."



1142 44th St SE Grand Rapids, MI 49508 616.741.7200 DOORInternational.org

ABOUT DOOR

DOOR International's mission is to bring God's Word and reproducing Christian fellowships to the Deaf of the world. DOOR is a non-denominational, non-profit 501(c)(3) Christian mission organization.



Send gifts to: Dept. 9012, P.O. Box 30516, Lansing, MI 48909-8016 or at doorinternational.org/donate

While DOOR seeks to apply every gift as intended, all contributions are solicited with the understanding that DOOR has complete discretion and control over the use of all donated funds.